
Impact of sports premium 2014 - 2015 

The sports premium funding has enabled us to bring in a new 

PE curriculum that has helped teachers this year, and will 

continue to aid teachers with planning for next year with 

the new curriculum. 

 

A new set of indoor, athletics competition equipment was 

bought so that indoor athletics could be brought into the 

curriculum which, in turn, helped when we participated in 

the Redbridge Mini Games Athletics.  

 

We invested in both a handball coach and a dodgeball coach 

that gave the children an opportunity to play sports that 

they might not have had before, and also provided an 

excellent chance for some team teaching to up-skill 

teachers. At the Redbridge Mini games, the handball team 

that entered won the tournament. We also competed in 

tennis, hockey and basketball.  
 

   
 



 
 

A new school football kit has been purchased which has 

been worn by the school football team. 

 
 

We have also bought a new set of sports day equipment 

allowing for a successful competitive sports day enjoyed by 

all. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



How the sports premium money has been spent to increase 

the activity of children both in PE and extra-curricular 

activities.  

Programme Money Spent Outcome 

Football kit £283 Children feel part 

of a team. Proud 

of school. 

Sports coaching £1660 Children and 

teachers develop 

new skills. 

Representation of 

teams in the 

Redbridge Mini 

Games. 

Teaching 

resources 

£549 Helping teachers 

to plan a balanced 

curriculum. 

Playground 

equipment 

120.82 Helping children to 

be more active at 

playtime. 

Sports day 

equipment 

£475 Competitive sports 

day. 

   

Total spent 3087.83  

 

 

 

 

 
 


